
 

     
  
                  Friday 14th February 2020 

OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Leamington Road,  

Princethorpe, Rugby, CV23 9PU 
Telephone: 01926 632385 01926 632385 

E-mail: admin3561@welearn365.com     Website: http://www.ourladysrc.warwickshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Rachael Batson 

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  

 

Valentines non uniform and disco 

Thank you so much for your donations today to support us being able to buy new 

reading books. We now have them on order! We really do appreciate your 

generosity and also the help of our wonderful PTA. The children have had a great 

day with their treats and disco also.  

 

Safer Internet Day  

Safer Internet Day was on Tuesday. All the children took part in a Safer Internet 

Day assembly in the morning and then completed a range of activities in their classes 

of the course of the week to think about how to stay safe online.  

 

School Meals 

Payment for meals for next half term will be £67.50. The weekly amount remains at £11.25. Payment is accepted by cash or 

cheque payable to Warwickshire County Council (please do not shorten this to WCC as the bank will not accept your cheque). 

If you usually pay for the whole half term and you child has credits owing for this half term you will be advised by email of the 

amended amount today.  

 

Change to School Dinner Menu on Wednesday 26th February 

For Ash Wednesday we will be offering 2 meat free options as follows: Red Meal; Cheese and Tomato Pizza. Green Meal: 

Cheesy Pasta Bake. 

 

SATs Revision Books  

We have the books in school now ready to use. If you have not already done so can you please return your form and 

contribution of £5 to the school office. The children in Years 2 and 6 will be given the books after half term. Can we please ask 

that the books are in school every day as tasks will be completed both at school and at home.  

 

Before and After School Club Invoices for January 

These should now have been paid to school. If you have not already done so, please return the slip at the bottom of the invoice 

so that we know how payment has been made. 

 

Dodgeball After School Club 

Letters were sent home yesterday to children in Years 2 – 6. 

If you would like a place after half term, please return payment with the permission slip by Tuesday 25th February. Priority 

will be given to children who have taken part this half term but you must return the slip to confirm the place. 

 

Changes to collection at home time 

If there are any changes to the person collecting a child at home time can we ask that you contact the main office and not use 

Class Dojo unless it is the night before. In the course of a day these messages can be missed.  

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date 

information and sharing what we are 

up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page 

– Our Lady’s Primary School, 

Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 
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School Lottery 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to our School Lottery. Our first draw is  

the 7th March so there is still plenty of time to buy tickets. 40% of every ticket  

comes straight to school!  
 

 

Special Mentions 

 

Workers of the Week   
 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Johannes  Arthur 

Oscar 

  Gerry  Thomas Liam 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school:  98%  

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

99%   99%   94% 95%  93%  97%  100%   

 

Next Week at a Glance:    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Y2 – Alfred 
Y3 – Austin 
Y4 – Poppy M 
Y5 – Clara 
Y6 – Elliot 
 

 1st – Elliot 
2nd – Huxley 
3rd – Olivia 
 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 24th Feb 

 

9am 

3.15-4.15pm 

 

Mission Assembly 

French Club 

Tues 25th Feb 

 

9am 

 

Assembly 

Wed 26th Feb 

 

PM 

2.00pm 

3.15-4.15pm 

 

 

Year 1&2  & Y5&6 PE lesson  

Basketball 

 

Thurs 27th Feb 

 

Am 

3.15 – 

4.15PM 

 

 

Reception and Years 3- 6 P.E lesson  

Dodgeball Y3-6  

Fri 28th Feb 

 

 

3.15-5.00pm Irish Dancing  

 

Have a lovely half 
term! 
Mrs R Batson 
Headteacher 
 
 

'The God Who Speaks' 

The Year of the Word  
“Here is the light you will 

reveal to the nations” Luke 

2:32 

Our Mission of the 

Week:  
. To treat each other as 

we would like to be 

treated.  


